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ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

2040 S. PACHECO 
SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87505 

(505)827-7131 

May 30, 1995 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT NO.Z-765-962-687 

Mr. Jerry Tufly 
ENERGY AIR DRILLING SERVICE CO. 
P.O. BOX 2783 
Farmington, NM 87499-2783 

RE: Discharge Plan Requirement Inspection 
Farmington Facility 
San Juan County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Tufly: 

Outlined below are the observations and findings made by the NMOCD team that recently 
inspected the Energy Air Drilling Service Co. facilities located at 5633 U.S. Highway 64 in 
Farmington, New Mexico. 

1. All existing sumps at these facilities need to be cleaned and inspected on at least a yearly 
basis and documented by Energy Air Drilling Service Co. 

2. Be careful with shop solvents - and continue recycling process. (Check with vendors for 
options-i.e. solvents that do not contain listed hazardous waste) 

3. Label all containers as called for - example "USED OIL" storage tank. 
4. Address housekeeping needs - remediate small oil spills onsite. 
5. Empty 5 gallon buckets need to be disposed of or utilized in some manner. 
6. Identify all waste streams and minimize - example sorbent materials used for shop spills. 
7. Any new sumps that are installed will require secondary containment and leak detection. 
8. All empty drums need to be stored on their side with the bungs in place and horizonal 

to the ground. 
9. All full drums shall be labelled and stored on some sort of secondary containment. 
10. All future construction on the site facility will follow discharge plan guidelines. 
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11. Also, submit a remmediation/or disposal plan for the existing contaminated soils that are 
bermed on the North Eastern portion of the facility. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance please call me at (505)-827-7156 or Denny 
Foust at (505)-334-6178. 

Sincerely, 

XC Denny Foust 


